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BMS Community member role 
5 messages 

Sullivan, Karen R ​<krsullivan@winona.edu> Mon, Jan 20, 2020 at 7:12 PM 
To: Henry Schantzen ​<hschantzen@bluffviewmontessori.org> 
Cc: Ann-Marie Dunbar ​<adunbar@bluffviewmontessori.org> 

 
Hi Henry and Ann, 
 
Regrettably, I will not be able to continue in my role as a community member on the BMS Board of Directors and 

am resigning effective today. 
 
I have been grappling with this decision for a few weeks trying to find a way to make it work but I have been 

asked to assume some additional professional responsibilities that will divert my attention and claim my 
Weds. evenings. When Henry reached out with his request I was (and still am) honored and enthusiastic 
due to my years of heartfelt appreciation for BMS in my life. 

 
Please thank the other members and know that I remain one of your biggest supporters in the community. Best 

wishes for continued success. 

Karen 

P.S. Henry, I am still happy to share my historical memory and old yearbooks to identify past families who may 
be willing to support a capital campaign. 

 

Karen Sullivan 
WSU Children's Center - Director (Interim) 
 
507-457-5368 
krsullivan@winona.edu 
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